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Architects, Lisa Hayes and Paul Mays from Butler Rowland Mays Architects, spent the day with our 6th grade math
students. They taught them all about what it is like to be an architect and then lead them through a project that allowed
the students to design a zoo. They even learned how to create a budget for a large construction project. We thank them
for providing this great opportunity for our students.
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